
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Year 11 Saturday and Half term Revision 

I write to inform you that we will be providing an extended curriculum timetable for Year 11 students, 
which will take place on Saturdays and during Half-Term.  All of these sessions are three hours long. 
These sessions will start at 9am and finish at 12 noon.  Please be aware that due to the reception area 
not being manned on Saturdays or over the holidays, latecomers will not be allowed entry. 

The revision dates are detailed below: 

 
Half Term 

30th May 31st May 1st June 

History Geography Maths 

English (11H3/11W1)   

 
Saturdays 

14th May 21st May 4th June 11th June 

Computer Science Geography Maths Geography 

Maths History  History 

   Maths 

     
 
Students are welcome to bring a bottle of water/juice with them but not fizzy drinks.  They will not be 
expected to wear school uniform but will still be expected to have their equipment. 
 
We strongly advise all students that study these subjects to attend these sessions.  They will be 
invaluable in terms of ensuring that they are prepared for their summer examinations.  
 

Yours faithfully, 

J. Marsh 

Lead Practitioner 

 


